
From: Hunter West <thwest@charter.net>
To: Lt. Governor's OfficeLtGov@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 5/29/2018 10:58:53 PM
Subject: School Board

Tonight you mentioned an upstate school board spent 400K renovating their meeting room. I would appreciate you telling me which 
county or district did this.

Sent from my iPad
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